







Roadrunner Newsletter October 19th, 2016

School
Parents
CYO
Community

Support Calendar Website Facebook

Volunteer Opportunities

Each family must volunteer 36 hours a school year
(18 for single parent households)

Announcements and Reminders

Half Day: Wednesday, November 9th - 12:00 dismissal, BASS open until 6:00 pm

School Conferences: November 9th - 11th No School/No BASS: November 10th - 11th

<u>Missed Last Week's Newsletter?</u> Find it Here

School News



Making a Difference 2016/2017

Fully Funding Education



The St. Anthony School Phone-a-Thon is Monday, October 24th and Tuesday, October 25th.

Get your pledge in now and help our volunteers go home early! Click below to pledge online.

Making a Difference Annual Appeal Pledge Form

Thank you to our most recent donors:

Romeo & Gale Antolin, Raymund & Sheila Balandra, Brian & Elma Ball, Daniel & Catherine Batchelor, Carlton & Debbie Baxter, Ronnie & Theresa Beltran, Robin & Diana Bolstad, Shawn Bomers, Don & Tracie Brown, Dennis & Candy Capinpin, Roman & Tammy Chavarria, Layne & Julie Corneliuson, Jay Conrad David & Irene Carino, Christopher & Cathrine DeGuzman, George & Abbie DeRuyter, Renato & Wen-Chi Fernandez, Brian & Noelle Frick, Michelle Gross, Mario & Erika Gutierrez, Todd & Melissa Hull, Atsbaha Kahssai & Rodas (Lily) Demssie, Brad & Melina Kaul, Greg & Emmee Michler, Monte & Julie Mineard, George & Jacqueline Moser, Danny Nguyen & Mai-Dung Dinh, Erik & Kathe Ongstad, Ryan & Staci Ottele, Hoan Phan & Nhi Hoang, Chad & Ging Ramage, Roger & Mary Jo Rammer, Christian Regondola & Rowena Reyrao-Regondola, Markus Ries & Tara Pearson, Juan and Lelyn Soto, Brian & Geri Thurber, Thanh & Nancy Tran, Manuel & Michelle Xavier and Danny & Trisha Young.

| "Love is | ": Talk to the 7th and 8th Grades |
|----------------------------|--|
| As a follow-up to the phor | ne call and flyer that was sent home yesterday, the opt out form for |
| the Jason Evert presentati | ion to the 7th and 8th graders is below. More information is |
| included in the form. | |
| Opt Out Form | |

BASS Bulletin

Drop, Cover and Hold On

Tomorrow, students and staff will be participating in an annual earthquake drill called The Great Washington Shake Out. More than a million people have registered to participate! Is your family prepared? Click below for some great preparation tips:

Earthquake Preparation Tips

Olweus Survey

In the next few weeks students in grades 3-8 will be taking the Olweus Bullying Questionnaire (OBQ). This is the fourth year for St. Anthony School to take this survey. This **anonymous** survey provides data on the social climate at St. Anthony School from the student's point of view. Information gathered is used to support our students with positive reinforcements and needed interventions throughout our school. The staff continuously uses this data to maintain a positive school climate. If you do not want your child to take this **anonymous** survey, please let their classroom teacher know. If you have any questions, you may email Sarah Nehrbass at nehrbass@sasr.org.

Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program

The Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program is now open for St. Anthony School Families. Click on the link below to access the site.

For the Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program:

- Applications are completed and submitted completely online.
- Nothing will be printed or signed and turned into the school.

Along with the application, each family is asked to pay a \$24 fee to FACTS to apply for Fulcrum tuition assistance. The \$24 fee covers all applications for 1 year, and will be fully reimbursed so long as their student(s), regardless of whether they are awarded a Fulcrum grant or not, enrolls in a Catholic school for the 2017-2018 school year. If you have more than one child attending a Catholic school, only one application and one fee is required.

The deadline for submitting your application online is January 6, 2017.

No Fulcrum Applications will be accepted or considered for funding after the deadline.

The application is available in both English and Spanish.

Fulcrum Tuition Application

The Magical Night of Giving at the Outlet Collection in Auburn November 6 6:30 PM - 10:30 PM

Don't forget to order your tickets to the magical night of giving. All proceeds from the ticket sales go to St. Anthony School.

Download a Ticket Order Form below and return to the school before Monday, October 31st.

A Magical Night of Giving



<u>A Night of Pure Imagination: The STAAR Auction</u> Website

We are looking for cakes for our Dessert Dash. Providing a cake can be a minimum of \$25 towards your procurement.

Roadrunner Coffee

Parent Groups

PTC News

Staff Appreciation Lunch - November 9th

Our first staff appreciation lunch of the year will be on November 9th. The lunch theme is "A Souper Healthy Feast" and we'd love for you to make your favorite soup to share with the school staff! Please see the link below to help with the event and/or volunteer to bring food or drink items: Staff Appreciation Lunch Sign Up

Veteran's Day Mass - November 9th at 9:30am

The PTC is sponsoring a School Mass honoring veterans on Wednesday, November 9th at 9:30 am in St. Anthony Church. We encourage you to invite your veteran family members to attend the service, along with all other veterans in our community.

PTC Survey - 2016 Tailgate Event 2016

The PTC is requesting your feedback on the 2016 Tailgate Event – if you attended this year, please take a few minutes to complete this short survey so we can make this fun event even better for next year! Thank you!

Tailgate Survey

PTC Movie Night - Thank You!

Everyone had a fun evening at the Fall PTC Movie Night watching Willy Wonka & the Chocolate Factory! We raised over \$230 in support of the Cancer Care Alliance. A special thank you to Ed and Maggie Liming for organizing the event, Ellyn Johnson for coordinating the popcorn stand, Mrs. O. and Student Leadership for setting-up and running the snack booth, and everyone that helped with clean-up!

PTC Contact Information

We want to hear your ideas for building our community and also hear any concerns you have. Email the PTC at ptcsaintanthonyschool@gmail.com

Active St. Anthony Parish Parents (ASAPP) Group

Poinsettia and Wreath Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who participated in the poinsettia/wreath presales! We will be looking for volunteers to help with the poinsettia and wreath pick-up on December 2nd, as well as sales after masses on December 3rd and 4th. A sign-up genius link will be sent in a future email and Roadrunner newsletter.

Save the Date - Next ASAPP Meeting - November 2nd

We will be meeting on Wednesday, November 2nd from 6:00pm-7:00pm in the Staff Lounge at St. Anthony School to finalize details for the January 2017 Italian Dinner. Please bring an item for our raffle and a bottle of wine for the dinner.

Important Dates for the 2016-2017 School Year

November 2nd: Italian Dinner Planning Meeting December 2nd: Poinsettia/Wreath Pick up after school December 3rd/4th: Poinsettia/Wreath Mass Sales

January 28th: ASAPP Italian Dinner, St. Anthony Hall 5pm

March 12th: ASAPP French Toast Breakfast, St Anthony Hall 9am-12pm

April 17th: ASAPP Family Scholarship Applications Open - due date May 15th. Winners

announced last day of school.

E-mailed Newsletters

If you did not receive the October ASAPP newsletter, contact Renee Rassilyer-Bomers at rrassilyer@seattleu.edu to be added to the email distribution list.

CYO News



Community



Cub Scouts

St. Anthony Cub Scout Pack 448 would like to invite all boys in grades K-5 and their families to join them on October 14 at 6:30 pm in the school MPR for some fun and information on our program. If you have any questions, please email shariwscout@gmail.com. See you there!

Kennedy Catholic High School Fall Open House Wednesday, November 2 6:30 - 8:30 pm

For more information, visit <u>www.kennedyhs.org/admissions</u> or call Clare Spano, Admissions Assistant at (206) 957-9723.

Holy Names Academy Fall Open House

Sunday, October 23 Noon – 3 p.m. at HNA

(Attending an Open House is optional but recommended.)
For more information visit www.holynames-sea.org/Admissions/

O'Dea High School Open House

Fall Open House: November 3, 2016, 6PM - 9PM

For more information visit http://www.odea.org/admissions/open-house/

Eastside Catholic High School Open House

Wednesday, November 16, 2016, 6:30 - 8 p.m.

For more information visit www.eastsidecatholic.org/page/options-program/admissions

Seattle Prep Open House

Wednesday, November 9, 2016 from 5:30 - 8:00PM

For more information, visit www.seaprep.org/admissions

Kennedy Catholic's Annual Little Lancers Trick or Treating event will take place on Friday, October 28th from 3-4pm at Kennedy Catholic. Our teachers will open their classrooms to hand out candy, and we'll have activities and snacks in our Dillman Center. This is open to all St. Anthony Families.

Holy Family Special Occasion Dress Event

336 Shattuck Ave S. Renton, WA 98059 425.255.0059